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October 3: Fundraiser Kick Off


October 7: Mumkin Pickup


October 11: Go Pink Day


Weeks of October 16-27: Vote with quarters at lunch for favorite pumpkin


October 17-18: Picture Day


October 19: Family Fun Night from 5-6:30


October 20: End of 1st Quarter; 2 Hour Delayed Start due to Teacher Inservice


Week of October 23: Red Ribbon Week


October 27: Report Cards Sent Home; 1st Quarter Behavior Party


























My e-mail address is julie.rogers@wbbroncos.com.  


My phone extension # is 23169.


If you ever have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me!








Math: Students have weekly math homework almost every week.  They have a Student Reference book that they can take home and use to help them complete their math homework. 





Reading: Please remind students to read for at least 15 minutes each night.





**Please remember to look at your child’s agenda each night and sign it.  It is a great way to communicate with you and for you to communicate with me!** 





Students received information regarding the Raz-Kids reading program and Xmath.  We use both in our classroom.  If you have Internet access, please encourage your child to use these programs.  They are great for practicing reading and math skills!  





CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!!


Our homeroom information is on the Western Brown website.  Click on Mount Orab Elementary, Grade Level Pages, Fourth Grade, and Mrs. Rogers.


This webpage contains homework, what is occurring in the classroom, events, and newsletters.  There are also educational websites listed for students to use to help with various subjects.


Please let me know if there is something you would like to see on this webpage!


    








Math: We are working on basic multiplication and will soon be examining more difficult multiplication.  A letter was sent home showing the different methods.  We are also working on memorizing our multiplication facts.  Please take the time to practice multiplication facts with your child.  Some students would benefit from extra practice at home.  


Science: We are learning about the different states of matter: solids, liquids, and gases.  We are also examining physical and chemical changes.  


Reading: We are exploring main ideas and supporting details. We are reading Charlotte’s Web.


Writing: We have been working on persuasive essays, while learning about indentation, capital letters, and end marks.  Students should be practicing their spelling words every night. Remember, spelling words are on spellingcity.com. 


Social Studies: We are learning about Ohio and USA regions.  We will be learning about the United States Constitution and the Ohio Constitution.  We will be talking about the Bill of Rights.
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